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Special Points of 

Interest 

 Sports Day 

 Sunshine 

 Swimming Pass 

 After school 

clubs 

Dates for your diary 

 

Wed 11th July 

Coffee Morning 

Entrance via side of 

reception 

 

Fri July 20th 

End of Term 

School closes 

Until  

Mon 3rd Sept 

 

Thur 19th July 

2.30pm 

Y6 leavers’ assembly 

& High Tea 

 

Sports day will be on Wednesday 18th July at 9:30am.  The event will last 

around 90 minutes and will include Olympic-style events and track races.  

There will also be a parents race so please bring your trainers.  

Our sports day will take place on the redgra pitch. All parents can make 

their way there after they have dropped their children off. Benches will be 

put out to show you where you can sit.  

Teas and coffees will also be available to purchase in the family room so 

please bring a little bit of loose change with you.  

Due to the extreme weather conditions, ALL children will need to come in-

to school wearing their school PE kit consisting of plain black shorts/

leggings and a red or white school PE top.  Children will also need a water 

bottle, a sun hat and must be COVERED in sun cream.  Due to Privacy & 

Safeguarding laws parents attending sports day are only allowed to        

photograph their own child and nobody else. 

We really hope that you can join us for this event.  

Kind Regards,  Mr Mervyn 

2018-2019 After School Clubs 

As of September 2018, we will be using an external provider to run our 

after school clubs.  We will therefore need the children to pay a small fee, 

in order to cover the costs.   

We are certain that by using the expertise and resources of an external 

provider, we will be able to successfully improve the impact of our after 

school provisions.  

Summer Fair donations/helpers 

A great big thank you to all who have volunteered to help and have made 

donations towards the Summer Fair.  

School Library 

The library team (a dedicated group of year 4’s) have been working hard to 

tidy up our school library so that children can make full use of the available 

reading material available to us at Sandbrook.  It remains an expectation 

that our children read five times a week to accelerate their progress.  

Therefore, we encourage children to visit our school library to browse the 

great selection of books available to them to be read at home.  ‘Striving for 

excellence in everything we do’ 

Sports Day 



Save the Date 

Monday 16th July 10.30am:  Foundation Stage Sports Day 

Wednesday 18th July 9.30am – 11.00am:  KS1 & 2 Sports Day  

Thursday 19th July 2.30pm:  Year 6 leavers’ assembly & High Tea 

School Uniform 

We have now linked up with an additional uniform company based in Tarran way,    

Moreton:-  https://www.wirralschooluniforms.co.uk/sandbrook-primary-moreton-

Swimming Pass 

All Junior School children living on the Wirral can obtain a swimming pass for just £15 per 

month.  This will give access to Wirral Leisure swimming pools: West Kirby, Leasowe, 

Woodchurch,  Guinea Gap and The Oval.  Europa has a supplement of £2 with the flumes 

and slides.  For further information email bookingsandinformation@wirral.gov.uk or            

tel: 0151 606 2010 

After School Clubs 

The Minecraft Club will continue during the Autumn term at a cost of £3.99 per child per 

session, paid half termly in advance. Bookings must be made on line  and can be accessed 

during the summer holidays.     www.milittlepad.com 

 

A Lego club for Years 1 and 2 will also start in September at a cost of £3.99 per child per 

session, paid half termly in advance. Bookings must be made on line and can be accessed 

during the summer holidays.      www.kidswithbricks.com 

Recycling 

We will be having another recycling clothes day in the Autumn.  This is an excellent way to  

have a good clear out and also raise money for our school fund, so please during the      

summer holidays keep any good, clean unwanted clothing items.  Recycle bags will be sent 

home in September. 


